Staffing Report – Please note there will be a verbal Part 2
Absence rates over the last half term has continued to be a significant challenge, with the impact creating continual change with class cover and teacher release. This has inevitably taken its toll on the staff throughout the school as they are always having to be moved around to cover colleagues. Additionally, high absence rates have also seen some of the wider curriculum opportunities having to be postponed as a result. 
We continue to try to use supply staff to cover both absence and PPA, although this too has proved to be a challenge as presumably other schools are facing similar absence rates. 
The final report has been sent to BFC for our NQT who has now successfully completed her NQT year. She will continue to receive support from Anne Duncan over the coming summer term to ensure that her practice and confidence continue to be developed. Our Early Career Teachers are all making the required progress and are on track to successfully complete their first year.  
Amy Cross, our curriculum lead, has started her keep in touch days which has been a great help in supporting our subject leaders prepare for our anticipated expected Ofsted. Amy will be joining us now regularly as she prepares to return in July. 
The schools has placed an advert for a new School Business Manager and we are hoping to receive three applications. Should they be of the necessary quality we will move forward to the interview process. If we are not satisfied with the competence of the applicants then we will need to go to advert once more. 
